
 

 
Sutherland Grove, London SW18 5JR  |  020 8780 1244  |  info@saintcecilias.london  |  www saintcecilias.london 

Saint Cecilia’s Church of England School is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with registered number 9413691. Registered office: Sutherland Grove London SW18 5JR 

 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers 

 
 

7th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

The Friends of Saint Cecilia’s – Upcoming Event 
 

As you know, The Friends of Saint Cecilia’s is a registered charity formed by parents and carers of pupils at 
the school. 
 
The Friends raise money to support the school and to bring the wider community together, by organising 
social events throughout the year. 
 
I would like to remind you that they will be hosting a Cheese and Wine Autumn Social on Thursday 9th 
November from 7-10pm at Saint Cecilia’s. Tickets are £5, which includes the first drink, plus cheese and 
snacks. A bar will be serving beer, wine and soft drinks. Please click here to purchase tickets. 
 
All parents are warmly invited to attend; it will be a great way to meet other parents and get to know the 
families of your child’s friends.  
 
You do not have to be a member of the Friends to attend this event, however, The Friends are a fantastic 
charity, and I would encourage all parents to join, support and get as involved as they can in this wonderful 
part of our school community. 
 
If you are interested in joining or have any questions about The Friends, you can contact them at 
friendsofstcecilias@gmail.com or visit to the school website here. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Renata Joseph 
Headteacher 
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